P. 0. Box B22
Haiku, Maui, Hawaii 96708
Juns 2, 1983

Ir. George H. Balags

National Oceanic eand Atmospheriec Administration
Marine Pisherids Service, Southwest Fisheries Center
Honolulu Labhorat :
Honolulu, Hawaii 96812

Dear Dr, Bala za;

Rene Sylva has permitted me to see his copy of your
excellent Synopals of Blological Data on the Green Turtle
in the gaiﬁi?an Tslands, 1 realize that 1 am rather a
Tatecomer In requesting a 1980 publication, but if coples
are atill svailable I would greatly appreciate receiving
one, This fall I will be doing some work for the Maui
Community Library at Maui Community College and, should
there be no copy in that cellection, I would deonate the
copy you send me,

About & dozen years ago we used to take our four
children to Pauela Point near the lighthouse to explore
the shoreline, The children played a game of collecting
rifle shell casings around the point, and actually found
them in rather large numbers, Teo our horror we learned
from Hene that these were from "sportsmen”" who would target
shoot turtles below in the sea. God knows how many were
destroyed in this manner, and whether the practice also
occurs at other points along the shore, If it would be
helpful to your research, I could make a check to see if
evidence of the practice can be found still,

Your consideration of my request will be greatly
appreciated.

Conservation Chair,
Mauil Group, Sierra Club



